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State Plan Services June 5, 2017

Adult Day Care

HC S5101
3-6 Hours = 1 unit,
over 6 Hours = 2 
units

Day Activities & Health Services (3-6 hours) November 1, 2016

CCP- Community First Choice for Children under 21

CFC Attendant Care Only (CFC-PCS)

HC T1019 UD 15 minutes = 1 unit CFC PCS Attendant care only- Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC T1019 U1 15 minutes = 1 unit CFC PCS Attendant care only- Service Responsibility Option Model November 1, 2016

HC T1019 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit CFC PCS Attendant care only- Consumer Directed Services Model November 1, 2016

Attendant Care and Habilitation (CFC- HAB)

HC T1019 U9 15 minutes = 1 unit CFC Attendant care and habilitation, HAB- Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC T1019 U2 15 minutes = 1 unit CFC Attendant care and habilitation, HAB- Service Responsibility Option Model November 1, 2016

HC T1019 U4 15 minutes = 1 unit CFC Attendant care and habilitation, HAB- Consumer Directed Services Model November 1, 2016

Emergency Response

HC S5161 U3 U3 1 month = 1 unit Emergency Response Services (Monthly) November 1, 2016

HC S5160 1 unit per service Emergency Response Services (Installation and Testing) November 1, 2016

Personal Care Services (PCS)

HC T1019 U6 15 minutes = 1 unit  PCS - Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC T1019 US 15 minutes = 1 unit  PCS - Service Responsibility Option Model November 1, 2016

HC T1019 UC 15 minutes = 1 unit  PCS - Consumer Directed Services Model November 1, 2016

HC T1019 UA U6 15 minutes = 1 unit  PCS, BH Condition - Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC T1019 UA US 15 minutes = 1 unit  PCS, BH Condition - Service Responsibility Option Model November 1, 2016

HC T1019 UA UC 15 minutes = 1 unit  PCS, BH Condition - Consumer Directed Services Model November 1, 2016

Nurse Delegation and Supervision

HC G0162 15 minutes= 1 unit RN Assessment for delegation of PCS or CFC tasks November 1, 2016

HC G0162 U1 15 minutes= 1 unit RN training and ongoing supervision of delegated tasks November 1, 2016

Private Duty Nursing

HC T1000 TE 15 minutes= 1 unit PDN, LVN November 1, 2016

PDN may be authorized as 
T1000, but must be billed 
with the appropriate 
modifiers to indicate the 
personnel who delivered the 
service.

HC T1000 TE UA 15 minutes= 1 unit PDN, Specialized LVN November 1, 2016

PDN may be authorized as 
T1000, but must be billed 
with the appropriate 
modifiers to indicate the 
personnel who delivered the 
service.
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HC T1000 TD 15 minutes= 1 unit PDN, RN June 5, 2017

PDN may be authorized as 
T1000, but must be billed 
with the appropriate 
modifiers to indicate the 
personnel who delivered the 
service.

HC T1000 TD UA 15 minutes= 1 unit PDN, Specialized RN June 5, 2017

PDN may be authorized as 
T1000, but must be billed 
with the appropriate 
modifiers to indicate the 
personnel who delivered the 
service.

HC T1000 U3 TE 15 minutes= 1 unit PDN, Independently Enrolled LVN June 5, 2017

PDN may be authorized as 
T1000, but must be billed 
with the appropriate 
modifiers to indicate the 
personnel who delivered the 
service.

HC T1000 U3 TE UA 15 minutes= 1 unit PDN, Independently Enrolled Specialized LVN June 5, 2017

PDN may be authorized as 
T1000, but must be billed 
with the appropriate 
modifiers to indicate the 
personnel who delivered the 
service.

HC T1000 U3 TD 15 minutes= 1 unit PDN, Independently Enrolled RN June 5, 2017

PDN may be authorized as 
T1000, but must be billed 
with the appropriate 
modifiers to indicate the 
personnel who delivered the 
service.

HC T1000 U3 TD UA 15 minutes= 1 unit PDN, Independently Enrolled Specialized RN June 5, 2017

PDN may be authorized as 
T1000, but must be billed 
with the appropriate 
modifiers to indicate the 
personnel who delivered the 
service.

Prescribed Pediatric Extended Care 

HC T1025
4.25 hours or more 
=1 unit

Prescribed Pediatric Extended Care, greater than 4 hours November 1, 2016

HC T1026 1 hour= 1 unit Prescribed Pediatric Extended Care, up to 4 hours November 1, 2016

HC T2002 1 day = 1 unit Non-emergency transportation November 1, 2016

Financial Management Services

HC T2040 U8 Monthly Fee Financial Management Service Fee, PCS November 1, 2016

HC T2040 U5 Monthly Fee Financial Management Service Fee, CFC, non- MDCP November 1, 2016

MDCP Services
Out-of-Home Respite (Facility)

HC T1005 663 UA 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 10: SE3 June 5, 2017
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HC T1005 663 U9 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 9: RAD & SE2 June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U8 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 8: SSC, SE1, &RAC June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 7: SSA, SSB, & RAB June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U6 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 6: RAA June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 5: CB2, CC1, & CC2 June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U4 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 4: BB2, CA2, PE1, IB2, PD2, CB1, & PE2 June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 3: PB2, BB1, PC1, PC2, IB1, CA1, & PD1 June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U2 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 2: BA1, PA2, IA1, PB1, BA2, & IA2 June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U1 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 1: PA1 June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 UA U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 10: SE3 with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U9 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 9: RAD & SE2 with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U8 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 8:  SE1, & RAC with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U7 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 7: SSA, SSB,  RAB, & SSC with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U6 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 6:  RAA with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U5 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 5:  CC1, & CC2 with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U4 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 4: PE1, IB2, PD2, CB1,PE2, & CB2 with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U3 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 3: BB1, PC1, PC2, IB1, CA1, PD1, BB2, & CA2 with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U2 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 2: PA2, IA1, PB1, BA2, IA2, and PB2 with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U1 U3 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 1: PA1 & BA1 with partial vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 UA U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 10: SE3 with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U9 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 9: RAD & SE2 with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U8 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 8:  SE1, & RAC with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U7 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 7: SSA, SSB,  RAB, & SSC with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U6 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 6:  RAA with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U5 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 5:  CC1, & CC2 with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U4 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 4: PE1, IB2, PD2, CB1,PE2, & CB2 with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U3 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 3: BB1, PC1, PC2, IB1, CA1, PD1, BB2, & CA2 with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U2 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 2: PA2, IA1, PB1, BA2, IA2, and PB2 with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U1 U5 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 1: PA1 & BA1 with trach June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 UA U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 10: SE3 with full vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U9 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 9: RAD & SE2 with full vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U8 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 8: RAB, SSC, SE1, & RAC with full vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U7 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 7: SSA & SSB with full vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U6 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 6: CC2 & RAA with full vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U5 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 5:  CB1, PE2, CB2, & CC1 with full vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U4 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 4: PD1, BB2, CA2, PE1, IB2, & PD2 with full vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U3 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 3: BB1, PC1, PC2, IB1, & CA1 with full vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U2 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 2: IA1, PB1, BA2, IA2, & PB2 with full vent June 5, 2017

HC T1005 663 U1 U7 15 minutes = 1 unit Level 1:  PA1, BA1, & PA2 with full vent June 5, 2017

Out-of-Home Respite (Non-facility)

HC T2027 15 minutes = 1 unit Respite Care, Camp Setting November 1, 2016

In Home Respite

HC H2015 U1 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant, Agency Model November 1, 2016
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HC H2015 U1 US 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant, Service Reposibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U1 UC 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U1 UA 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant with RN delegation, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U1 UA US 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant with RN delegation, Service Reposibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U1 UA UC 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant with RN delegation, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U3 15 minutes= 1 unit LVN, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U3 US 15 minutes= 1 unit LVN, Service Reponsibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U3 UC 15 minutes= 1 unit LVN, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U3 UA 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized LVN, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U3 UA US 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized LVN, Service Reposibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U3 UA UC 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized LVN, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U5 15 minutes= 1 unit RN, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U5 US 15 minutes= 1 unit RN, Service Reponsibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U5 UC 15 minutes= 1 unit RN, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U5 UA 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized RN, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U5 UA US 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized RN, Service Reposibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 U5 UA UC 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized RN, CDS Option November 1, 2016

Flexible Family Support Services

HC H2015 99 U1 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U1 US 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant, Service Reposibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U1 UC 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U1 UA 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant with RN delegation, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U1 UA US 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant with RN delegation, Service Reposibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U1 UA UC 15 minutes= 1 unit Attendant with RN delegation, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U3 15 minutes= 1 unit LVN, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U3 US 15 minutes= 1 unit LVN, Service Reponsibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U3 UC 15 minutes= 1 unit LVN, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U3 UA 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized LVN, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U3 UA US 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized LVN, Service Reposibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U3 UA UC 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized LVN, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U5 15 minutes= 1 unit RN, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U5 US 15 minutes= 1 unit RN, Service Reponsibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U5 UC 15 minutes= 1 unit RN, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U5 UA 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized RN, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U5 UA US 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized RN, Service Reposibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2015 99 U5 UA UC 15 minutes= 1 unit Specialized RN, CDS Option November 1, 2016

Financial Management Services

HC T2040 U3 Monthly Fee Financial Management Service Fee, MDCP November 1, 2016

HC T2040 U4 Monthly Fee Financial Management Service Fee, CFC and MDCP November 1, 2016

Adaptive Aids (Waiver)
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HC T2028 1 unit per service Adaptive Aid- NOS November 1, 2016

HC T2029 1 unit per service Adaptive Aid- Medical Equipment November 1, 2016

HC T2039 1 unit per service Adaptive Aid- Vehicle Modification November 1, 2016

HC T2028 UC 1 unit per service Adaptive Aid- NOS, CDS Option December 1, 2020

HC T2029 UC 1 unit per service Adaptive Aid- Medical Equipment, CDS Option December 1, 2020

HC T2039 UC 1 unit per service Adaptive Aid- Vehicle Modification, CDS Option December 1, 2020

Minor Home
Modifications

HC S5165 1 unit per service Minor Home Modifications November 1, 2016

HC S5165 UC 1 unit per service Minor Home Modifications - CDS Option December 1, 2020

Transition Assistance Services

HC T2038 1 unit per service Transition Assistance Services November 1, 2016

Employment Services

HC H2025 15 minutes= 1 unit Supported Employment, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2025 US 15 minutes= 1 unit Supported Employment, Service Responsibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2025 UC 15 minutes= 1 unit Supported Employment, CDS Option November 1, 2016

HC H2023 15 minutes= 1 unit  Employment Assistance, Agency Model November 1, 2016

HC H2023 US 15 minutes= 1 unit  Employment Assistance, Service Responsibility Option November 1, 2016

HC H2023 UC 15 minutes= 1 unit  Employment Assistance, CDS Option November 1, 2016
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